
 

       
 

1st Annual  

Halloween Candy Buy Back 
 

Cunningham Orthodontics, P.C. and Wildey Pediatric Dentistry (coming 
to Dripping Springs early 2018!) are partnering with Operation Gratitude 
and our local DSISD elementary school PTA’s.   

Halloween falls on Tuesday, October 31st so kids can bring their unopened 
candy to school Wednesday, November 1st – Friday, November 3rd.  For all 
the candy donated we will pay $1 per pound to your school’s PTA and the 
generous candy donations will be sent in care packages to our troops 
overseas.    

Thank you for your support! 

Dr. Carly Cunningham and Dr. Sarah Wildey    

 

 


